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"Our aim is that by the end of year 8 our pupils will have knowledge of their own strengths and
qualities and be able to link these to possible future education and career opportunities."

The term has already got off to a great start with lots of opportunities for our pupils to engage in
discussions about different career pathways and ideas.  We still have lots more planned for this year.
Your feedback and suggestions are welcome at any time and we will be asking you to complete a
feedback questionnaire for us in the summer term.






